
**MESSAGE TO PRIMARY SCHOOLS** 
 
BRECK’S LAST GAME – FILM AND RESOURCE PACK NOW AVAILABLE  

 
 
Breck’s Last Game, the major new film aimed at protecting children from online grooming, 

has now been launched, along with a comprehensive resource pack for delivery in schools 

across the county. 

 

This latest phase in the continuing efforts to raise awareness of online grooming and child 
sexual exploitation was launched to the media at the Showcase de Lux cinema in Leicester 
last month, the result of an innovative collaboration between four police forces – 
Leicestershire, Northamptonshire, Essex and Surrey. 
 
The online resource pack, which has already been sent to secondary schools across LLR, 
contains confidential links to two versions of Breck’s Last Game - one with a short knife 
scene and one without. The latter is aimed at younger children. These are non-
downloadable and strictly for use in schools, as the film won’t be released online to the 
general public until early 2019. This is to ensure the film is shown to students in controlled, 
supportive environments first.  
 
The pack also includes a parent presentation, three lesson plans and accompanying 
resources for each one. 
 



These are recommended for school delivery in KS3 and KS4 lessons, but as we all know, 
children much younger can be targeted by online groomers. Some primary schools have 
requested the pack for delivery to their year 6 students.  
 
If you would like a copy of the pack for delivery in your primary school, please contact 
claire.tompkins@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


